
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAA Chapter 1378 of Volunteer Aviators 
Upper Cumberland Regional Airport 

Minutes of: March 16, 2019 
 

Call to Order – The meeting was called to order by our president, Michael Carpenter. There were 16 
members in attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report – Dewey Young reported a balance of $4038.12. 

Secretary’s Report – The minutes of the February meeting were distributed to the members by Michael 
Carpenter. The minutes were approved as corrected. 

OLD BUSINESS 

 The Chapter presented a plaque at Danner Martin's memorial service March 9th. Pictures will be 
posted on our Facebook page. Danner rose from Airman 3rd Class to a Major in the air force, and among 
his many accomplishments, piloted Air Force One. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Secretary - it was noted that Jonathan Birmingham had been accepted to the aviation 
program at MTSU, and was absent today in order to accept a scholarship. Minutes were 
taken by Michael Decker. 

Memorial Service - A memorial service for Jim Dorrah will be held on Saturday, April 27 at 10 
AM at Smithville Airport. Attendance is expected by many, including representatives of Thornwell 
Orphanage of Clinton SC, where Jim grew up and which he extensively supported for many years. 

STEM Program - We are waiting to hear how many students will participate in our STEM 
program. 

Speaker - Mike Carpenter discussed ADS-B rules and coverage and demonstrated the 
Stratux ADS-B In receiver (~$180), to much interest. 

VMC Club - Michael Decker presented the monthly VMC Club question (see Facebook page). 

For Sale - Jim Dorrah left much equipment, including a Luscombe with 3 engines ($9000 for all); 
contact Wayne Hubbs or Dewey Young. Don Hyde has a half-built RV6A kit to sell. 

ADJOURNMENT 

· Motion made to adjourn; motion: APPROVED 

For event information, photos, and comments visit our Facebook page, www.facebook.com/EAA1378. For 
minutes of prior meetings and other information, visit our web page, http://www.1378.eaachapter.org. 

  


